
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th July 2021 
VF/jc 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 – Collection of GCSE Art Work 
 
Due to the AQA Moderation process, GCSE Art work and 3D Art work must be kept in 
school until 1st November 2021. 
 
The work will be available for you to collect the between 1st - 5th November.  
 
Please email us both on FayV@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk and 
barkerr@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk to arrange collection (from the school reception) 
giving at least 2 days’ notice. 
 
Sixth formers, siblings and friends who attend the school can collect work for students 
directly from the Art/3D Art department. 
 
Unfortunately, due lack of storage space any work that is not collected during the collection 
dates will be disposed of. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Vicki Fay 
Teacher of Art 

Rebecca Barker 
Head of Technology 
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